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Letter from Head Teacher
Dear Colleague,

Thank you for your interest in the post of KS2 Class Teacher at Smithdown Primary School. I hope that having read the job and person specifications and after visiting our school, you will make the decision to apply for the post. It is a great job and a fantastic place to work in. 

We are excited at the prospect of finding a new member to join the team Smithdown Primary. We are a popular school, judged to be Outstanding in all areas. I am looking for someone who can hit the ground running and really help our great team to develop even further. 

We have a dedicated staff team who always manage to do that something extra that makes Smithdown such a fabulous place for children to learn and grow. We have high standards at Smithdown and achieve this through a creative, inclusive and fun curriculum. We need someone who is passionate about school improvement and is ambitious for themselves and our children. 

The children are eager to learn and they bring out the best in their teachers. They are polite and courteous and these qualities are commented on by visitors to our school. Our families are supportive and want the very best for their children. The school needs somebody committed to the highest standards, someone who will help the school make a real difference to every child and family. We will give the successful candidate every support in growing further. We have a very strong relationship with outside agencies, to the benefit of all of our pupils and staff

We are looking for an energetic and enthusiastic teacher who can contribute to the next phase in the school’s development. You will work hard and show commitment and determination. Working alongside myself, staff, pupils and Governors you will contribute towards our drive to be outstanding in all we do. 

I am proud to be the Head Teacher of Smithdown Primary. Our children are wonderful, our staff are hardworking, our Governors are supportive and our parents want the best for their children. We are highly aspirational and welcome the chance to bring a really skilled and committed new member to our team.

You are welcome to come and visit our school. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information. 

Yours sincerely
  
Mr Philip Horne 
Head Teacher
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